
CONSULTATION TOWARDS A NATIONAL
DIRECTORY FOR CATECHESIS

The Irish Catholic Bishops’ Conference invites submissions
from interested parties on Catechetics - 

the deepening of faith. 
The purpose of the consultation is to inform the 

writing of the first Irish National Directory for Catechesis. 
This important text will:

● Clarify the context in which catechesis takes place in 
Ireland today;

● Shape the vision of faith development for the next 10 years; 
● Inform and support those working in the area of catechesis.

Further details can be found at www.catechetics.ie
Alternatively submissions of no more than 500 

words can be sent directly to: 
Rev. Dr. Gareth Byrne, Columba Centre, 

Maynooth, Co Kildare
Closing date for receipt of submissions: 10th June 2005


